Windansea Belvedere Gazebo Permit

Jerry Woods < woods@westb.net>

Thu 2/11/2021 7:19 AM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

Dear Board of La Jolla Community Planning,

I am writing to protest the Permit that the Applicant has submitted for your approval for the Belvedere Gazebo in its entirety. The reason is this will attract more nuisance behavior, day and night, it will impact the Ocean Front Bluff in a negative way, it will bring additional trash issues. The applicant has not thought out the building specifications thoroughly. Please vote NO.

Thank you, Jerry Woods 6525 Neptune Place La Jolla, Ca 92037